
‭Greenville Conservation Commission‬
‭January 8, 2024 Meeting Minutes‬

‭The meeting was called to order at 7pm. Present were Marshall Buttrick,‬
‭and Barbara Guay. The previous minutes were read and approved as‬
‭amended.‬

‭Pilgrim Foods compliance status: Marshall contacted the EPA and DES.‬
‭Mark Lucus, DES Assistant Atty General has nothing to report. Jack‬
‭Melcher from EPA has nothing to report.‬

‭Eversource tree work on power lines where they cross the river and route‬
‭31: We received notice of vegetation cut from DES. They approved and‬
‭issued a permit on January 23, 2023. The Conservation Commission‬
‭received the notice in February 2023.‬

‭Nashua Watershed: Nothing to report.‬

‭21 Chamberlin Street ( No 6 Mill) site plan status: Motion at the December‬
‭Planning Board meeting continued to February meeting.‬

‭Commission vacancy: Notice of vacancy was announced on Greenville‬
‭Facebook page. We invited people who might be interested in serving to‬
‭attend the meeting. One person, Peter Simonson, attended the meeting.‬

‭Junk vehicles & trash issues: Peter Simonson speaks on this issue and will‬
‭forward information to us via email.‬

‭Town report was submitted by Marshall Buttrick.‬

‭No other new business.‬

‭The meeting was adjourned at 7:17 pm.‬

‭Our next meeting will be on February 12, 2024 at 7pm.‬


